
DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES
REQUEST FOR GRANT PROPOSALS (RFGP) FOR A
FOSTER YOUTH EMPLOYMENT PROGRAM FOR THE CAROLINE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES

QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES #3

Question 5:    	We found a partner that will let us use their space for this program. They will charge a fee of approximately $1000/month. Can we include this in the budget?

Response:	Yes, Applicants may include this in their financial proposals. 
	 
Question 6:    	How many youth will be in the program?

Response:	Caroline County DSS estimates that seven youth will participate in the program at any given time.  However, this number could be lower depending on how quickly youth move through the program.  
	 
Question 7:    	How many youth do you anticipate referring for services in the first month?

Response:	We anticipate having approximately 7 youth in the program at all times.  However, as discussed in the response to Question 6, this number could be lower.  
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